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Hello!

This is Matt Brown, Principal at the Wayne County Schools Career Center, reaching out to all 1st

year WCSCC students and parents. Since most individuals may not show symptoms for 4 or 5
days after exposure for coronavirus, and the high probability of group get-togethers on Thursday,

December 31st  (New Year’s Eve), we will be conducting academic and CTE learning activities
remotely for ALL students January 4 – 6, 2021.  Year One students will engage with instructors
remotely as follows:

January 4th    Year One Students Remote with CTE Instructor

January 5th    Year One Students Remote with Academic Instructors

January 6th    Year One Students Remote with CTE Instructor

January 7th    Year One Students Remote with Academic Instructors

We are planning to resume CTE in-person education when 1st year students return to campus on

January 8th to close out the first semester.  The 20-21 Remote and In Person School Calendar
can be found at the following link: 

http://www.wayne-jvs.k12.oh.us/sites/wayne-jvs.k12.oh.us/files/files/HS/COVID-19/20-
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Wayne County Schools Career Center would like to continue connecting with you via email. To
maximize communication you may be receiving this e-mail in addition to a phone call or text with the
same message. If you prefer to be removed from our lists, please follow this link to access your
account: https://contactme.schoolmessenger.com/?u=waynecounty

To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link
and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with
parents, students, and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.

 CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole
use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain private, confidential, and/or privileged
information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are
not the intended recipient, employee, or agent responsible for delivering this message, please
contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original e-mail message.
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If you have any questions, please feel free to call me here at the Career Center - 330.669.7000.

Thank you.

Matthew L. Brown, Principal
Wayne County Schools Career Center
518 West Prospect Street
Smithville, OH  44677
330-669-7000, EXT. 1024
330-669-7001 (FAX)

518 West Prospect Street, Smithville Ohio 44677

(330) 669-7000

hsinfo@wcscc.org
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